
 

 

Lakeside Eye Care 

Dr. SebasƟan Mirabal 

Tiscia, 

 

Thank you for taking care of our patients and staff for many years, you will be 
missed! 

 
Please let us know if you plan to come back to work in the area on occasion or 
if you recommend someone you trust to do eyeliner work.  

Thank you, 

Sebastian Mirabal  O.D., P.A.  

Optometric Glaucoma Specialist 

Lakeside Eye  Care 
1025 Long Prairie Road 
Suite 100 
Flower Mound, TX 75022  

(972) 8743-EXAM 

www.LakesideEyeCareTx.com  
 


